
Towerpoint Tennis Club - Court Reservation 
 

Things You Should Know 
 

1. Only one name is required to reserve a court. 
 
2. Each user must have her/his own sign in ID (email address). You can get a free email 

at hotmail.com or gmail.com. Only one name is allowed to be associated with an email 

address. 
 
3. Any device (laptop, tablet, smart phone) with internet access can be used to access the 

reservation system. A computer is available in the computer lab or at the courts. 
 
4. The Administrators will be monitoring the system for abuse. 
 
5. All league play times, practice times, and special events will be blocked off by the 

Administrator. 
 
6. No-Shows. If the owner or member of the group with a reservation does not appear on 

the court within 10 minutes of the reserved time, the court is open to other players. 

Same day reservations are allowed. Taking your smart phone to the courts may be a 

good idea. 
 
7. Please be considerate of others and delete your reservation when you are not able to 

play at the time you reserved a court. 
 
8. Please clean-up the ball fuzz on the court after using the ball machine. 
 
9. As with any online system, you should sign-off when you are done. 
 
Questions: Contact - Phil Douziech, 480-822-7604, email: phil.douziech@gmail.com 
 

 

Court Reservation Program - Save in your browser favorites: 
 

http://www.holdmycourt.com/reserve2/towerpoint  
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